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ROMANIA – 

VOIVODENI self-help 
 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
    

    

   

It is common practice in Romania to slaughter the family pig before Christ-

mas, providing the family with meat for a long time. Two families (one with 

four children, one with five) in Voivodeni who could not afford a pig turned 

to SB-Foundation for help.  A young family with a newborn lives with the in-

laws.  They pleaded for help so they could finish building their own house. 

One man wished to buy two cows. Thanks to the friends of SB-Foundation, it 

was possible to help all of them. See how happy they all are! What joy to be 

able to help them! Our contact person sent the pictures. 

  

 

SB-Foundation and the Board, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Ivar, Lena, Roger,  

thank you warmly for your donations.     
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